[bookmark: _GoBack]NEWS from the SEEND PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP
 August - September Update


We have lots to tell you about in this bumper edition of Spotlight.
Please take a look at the draft Seend Parish Character Statement, which is now up on the website. (www.seendparishplan.org)  We welcome comments and feedback. By describing and providing an analysis of the local character of our Parish, the document will help to inform the design of any new development and ensure that it contributes towards conserving and enhancing the local distinctiveness of Seend Parish.

There are three other distinct reports that we have been working on, as well as drafting the Neighbourhood Plan itself now that we have collected most of the background evidence we needed. The local detail will ensure the Plan reflects local knowledge and aspirations.

The Local Heritage Assets Report, which uses nominations and evidence submitted by the community to identify heritage assets of local importance, will be part of the evidence base in the Neighbourhood Plan. These assets do not quite meet the criteria for being nationally listed, but are historically or architecturally important in our local area. The draft Report will be available to view on our website soon. 

The Local Green Space document is nearing completion. Over the last year, we have contacted everyone in the Parish for suggestions and evidence in support of green spaces within the Parish of particular local importance. Consultation on this will soon be drawing to a close, and the results with the SG’s draft recommendations will be presented in a draft Local Green Space Report. 

The Green Infrastructure Report, in which we identify the extensive network of green assets within Seend Parish is nearly finished. This includes our green spaces (above), as well as  assets such as the widespread network of routeways, (including footpaths, byways and the Canal), the three nationally important Sites of Scientific Interest within the Parish, and the green verges lining many of our roads. The Report will support a policy within the Neighbourhood Plan seeking to protect and enhance the Green Infrastructure network within the Parish. It will also be available to view soon. 

Some members of the Steering Group will be available at the Fete and Flower Show on Saturday 10th August at our stand to answer your questions.

Whilst we continue to work on these documents, the monthly open meetings will not happen again until Thursday 31st October, 7.30pm. in the Community Centre.
All are welcome at the open meetings. (Some members of the SG meet again between these open meetings to progress the background work, together with our Consultants).

                                        Carola Thorpe on behalf of the S.P.N.P. Steering Group 

For o S,
) e e i e
o v oo
R I e i e

e rehs et ottt e e g el
e e e Rt et gt
e e P vt s

ettt s b, e st e sy
s e o ot e bt
it T s st e ot b 1 A

ey o 4 ek gt

el S e O et .
e st b oot ok s
fisbo

Gt B v et e s e s

ey 2 s T ol s ey
ke o s G s o i

e ——

[T

S ——
Ty 1 T ot o

ek e et (e meeri 5 ot s e e
e e o b

o horpeonbhal e SPAP Srng iy



